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Working Session – Strategic Plan 

Mayor McNinch called the Working Session of the Denton Town Council to order at 1:00 

PM on this date. 

In Attendance: 

Council: Mayor McNinch, Councilman Branson, Councilman Lister, Councilman 

Johnson, and Councilman Porter. 

Staff: Mr. Don Mulrine, Town Administrator, Chief Rodney Cox, and Mrs. Karen Monteith, 

Clerk-Treasurer. 

Planning Commission Member – Mr. Dean Danielson was also present and participated 

in discussion. 

Strategic Planning Meeting 

Council and Staff discussed and shared goals and ideas to draft a Strategic Plan for the 

Town’s future.  

Discussion focused on the Town’s: 

 Vision through 2030  

 Goals through 2020  

 2017  

o Policy Agenda Priorities  

o Management Agenda Priorities 

o Management in Progress 

o Major Projects in Progress 

 The Mission of Town Government  

The Mayor will prepare the draft for final review by the Board Members. 

With no further discussion, Mayor McNinch adjourned the working session at 2:52 PM. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Karen L. Monteith, 

Clerk - Treasurer 

 


